
  
Title:  Screen Time for Young Children 

• Class Date:  May 15, 2025          
• Class Time: 7:00PM to 8:30PM 
• Registration: https://msu.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_AHkr9nC3QzuzjSLTpDip

Kg 
• Attached is a flyer for this workshop. 
• For more information contact Vivian Washington at washi138@msu.edu 

  
Title: Understanding a Toddler's World 

• Class Date:  Friday, May 23, 2025          
• Class Time: 1:00PM to 2:30PM 
• Registration: https://msu.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_2MtF_hP1TIaJvfPD_Uwe

6w 
• Attached is a flyer for this workshop. 

For more information contact Vivian Washington at washi138@msu.edu 
  
In-Person Workshop: Including All of Us 
Description:   
Including All of Us is an intensive training to provide an opportunity for child care professionals 
to learn about issues of diversity, equity and inclusion in early childhood. Including All of Us 
includes group content, where early childhood professionals can explore their own beliefs, 
worldviews and understanding of issues surrounding diversity. Participants learn about ways 
they can incorporate anti-bias education into their work with young children and create 
environments of equity for all children. Ensuring that child care environments are high quality, 
equitable and inclusive will help build and nurture social emotional competencies and prepare 
children for success in school and in life. Including All of Us provides an opportunity for teachers 
to practice self-reflection and develop an awareness that will have a positive impact on their 
teaching, child care skills, and family interactions. 
  
This in-person, free program is six hours in length and can be taught in one six-hour session or 
two, three-hour sessions. The program is approved in the MiRegistry system and completion 
certificates are available. 
  

• To schedule a workshop at your location, contact Vivian Washington 
at washi138@msu.edu 

  
Online Self-Paced Classes 
These free online classes can be completed on your own at your own pace.  
  
Positive Discipline:  Helping young children learn self-control is important to their ability to be 
successful citizens now and in the future. Positive Discipline workshops help adults learn how 
their role in creating appropriate environments and experiences can strengthen that 
development.   This class has a “parent and caregiver” track and a “professional” 
track.  Certificates of attendance are available for all who take the class and professional 
development training hours are available for early childhood professionals. Credit in the 
MiRegistry system is available. 
  

• Registration: https://www.canr.msu.edu/courses/positive-discipline-online-course 
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